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I’ve been a resident of Portland since 1969. I used to be proud of my home city but 

now. The homeless absolutely need assistance, housing, social programs and 

support but not at the expense of livability for the other residents in the city. For 

example: I’m an avid bike rider and find garbage, needles, glass, feces, loose dogs 

and all other manner of hazards from the encampments along all our public 

pathways, bikeways and urban streets. We need stronger enforcement of removal of 

encampments, not less. This bill is not the solution Portlanders like myself want. 


